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January Meeting Notice 

Joint Meeting with the Recording Academy 
 

Presented by 
The Recording Academy 

Pacific Northwest Chapter 
and 

The AES Pacific Northwest Section 
Studio B 

Microsoft Screening Room  
15101 NE 40th St 

Redmond WA 
Thursday, January 3rd 2019, 6PM to 9PM 

directions  
Apologies for the rather short notice here. The Recording Academy has an 
Immersive Audio Listening Session at the Dolby Atmos Theater located at 
Microsoft Studio B (Same place as our September meeting). On the playlist are 
recordings nominated for the 61st GRAMMY Awards in the Best Immersive 
Audio Album Category. We've been invited to share the occasion with the PNW 
Chapter of the Recording Academy.  

There is space for about 50 AES folks, which should be sufficient to accommodate 
people who normally attend our meetings. Still, your RSVP is needed to secure a 
seat at the event. Click below to RSVP.  

 
 

Bob Moses  
AES PNW 2018-2019 Section Chair  
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n.b. The material presented at our meetings is the opinion of the presenter and not 
necessarily that of the Society. You are encouraged to conduct your own research 
and to form your own opinions before adopting the presented material as Truth.  

Our meetings are open to anyone interested in Audio. AES membership is 
NOT required for you to attend our meetings.  
Last modified 12/21/2018 1:12:1. 

 


